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Term Dates 
 

Term 2 
Monday 30th October 

First day of Term 2 
 

NPSA logo competition 3.30pm 
 

Tuesday 31st October 
Forest School 2R 

 

Wednesday 1st November 
Forest School 4T 

 

Thursday 2nd November 
NPSA Fireworks 

 

Tuesday 7th November 
Forest School 2M 

 

Wednesday 8th November 
Forest School 4B 

 

Friday 10th November 
NPSA Quiz Night 

 

Tuesday 14th November 
Forest School 2R 

 

Wednesday 15th November 
Forest School 4B 

 

Wednesday 22nd November 
Year 6 (6N) Bath Blitz Walk 

 

EYFS Meeting for Parents at 
2:45pm 

 

Thursday 23rd November 
Yesar 6 (6KR) Bath Blitz Walk 

 

Friday 24th November 
Feel Good Friday 

 

Tuesday 28th November 
Forest School 2M 

 

Wednesday 29th November 
Forest School 4T 

 

Friday 1st December 
Mufti/ School Fair 

 

Tuesday 5th December 
Lower School Nativity 

 

Wednesday 6th December 
Flu Vaccines 

 

Friday 8th December 
Lower School Nativity 

 

Monday 11th December 
Year 2 Rehearse at Emmanuel 

Chuch 
±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎΩ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ¸ƻǳ 

 

Wednesday 13th December 
Year 2 Emmanuel Church 

Nativity 9.30am 
Christmas Lunch 

Upper School Christmas 
Concert at 7PM 

 

Thursday 14th December 
Lower School Christmas Parties 

 
The School Calendar and Term 

Dates can be found here 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ ǎŜǾŜƴ ǿŜŜƪǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ !ǳǘǳƳƴ ¢ŜǊƳ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ Ƙŀǎ Ŧƭƻǿƴ ōȅΦ L ŎŀƴΩǘ ŜǾŜǊ ǊŜƳŜƳōer a term 
moving by so quickly. Each week the children have built on prior learning and our expectations, which has 
resulted in a term all should be proud of. Ladybird and Bee Class deserve a very special well done as they 
have now completed their first term at school. 
 

Thank you to our Bath Half Runners! 
Thank you to all of the parents who ran the Bath Half Marathon on Sunday,  raising funds for the NPSA. 
This was an incredible commitment and took a lot of grit, I am very sure. Sean and Ashley Purves, Genna 
Rogers, Matt Brook, Lizzie Morters,  Guy Whiting, Alex Hazle, Sarah Keep, Rupert Taylor and Jonathan 
¢ŜǊǊȅ ŀǊŜ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ƘŜǊƻŜǎΗ If you would like to make a donation to support our NPSA and in turn, our 
school,  please click on this link: https://wonderful.org/charities/1014793 . 
 

Celebrating Harvest  
Thank you very much for the generous donations for the Genesis Trust brought to school this morning. 
The display of goods made a fantastic backdrop to our Harvest Assembly, in which all of the children 
performed songs. It was a lovely end of term treat for the whole school to join together and especially to 
welcome Bee and Ladybird Classes. In our assembly we thought about how when we work together as a 
community, we can make a big difference to others. We also thought about the work of farmers and the 
challenges they face due to climate change. 
 

Feel Good Friday and dancing with Cheryl from Mojo Moves 
Today, each class had the opportunity to join in a really  fun dance session with Cheryl, from Mojo Moves. 
There were a lot of smiles and laughter and especially at the lunchtime session ς it definitely was a Ψfeel 
goodΩ Friday!  Cheryl will be leading a free Everyone Active session each Friday morning after half term. 
These sessions will take place from 8.10am to 8.40am in the Upper School hall, where all ages are most 
welcome. 
 

Year 6 Netball Match ς bŜǿōǊƛŘƎŜ Ǿ {ǘ WƻƘƴΩǎ 
This match, held on Tuesday, sounded very intense! Please read below for a report and team photograph. 
Mrs Bartlett reported that the match was so incredibly close and that there were some outstanding 
performances ς really showing what a great Year 6 team has formed this year. Thank you and well done 
to all of the players who represented Newbridge so well.  
 

Florence Nightingale Day 
The children and staff were dressed for the occasion on Monday. It was Florence Nightingale Day, for 
Class 1EO and Class 1G. The day was themed on their ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ŜƴǉǳƛǊȅ Ψ²Ƙŀǘ ƳŀƪŜǎ ŀ ƘŜǊƻΚΩ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ 
children came to school dressed as doctors, nurses and soldiers. The children worked across the year 
group and completed a range of activities including lamp making, bandaging the wounded, history 
timelines and learning about ǘƘŜ ƛƳǇŀŎǘ ƻŦ CƭƻǊŜƴŎŜ bƛƎƘǘƛƴƎŀƭŜΩǎ ǿƻǊƪΦ ¢ƘŜ Řŀȅ highlighted what a hero 
is and the impact we can all have by showing care for others. Thank you to the parents who organised the 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƻǳǘŦƛǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ŘŀȅΦ 
 

Our NPSA  
Please find the latest NPSA Newsletter here . It offers updates on recent and upcoming  events.  
On Monday morning we welcomed representatives of the NPSA to our assembly. Amy Swinburne-Goode 
and Fran Derrien launched the NPSA logo design competition. Children will have come home with a 
template for this, this week. In addition, Fran and Amy are running a session after school on Monday 30th 
October for parents and children to come to, to complete their designs. Everyone is welcome and children 
up to Year 4 must be accompanied by an adult. 
 

Thinking of a special family 
With great sadness, we learnt last week of the death of one of our school parents. Jo Lawson passed away 
on Sunday 8th October following a period of illness. Our thoughts continue to be with her husband and 
their daughter at this sad and difficult time. In memory of Mrs Lawson and in support of the work of 
Dorothy House Hospice, a funding page for donations has been created. If you might like to contribute, 

please follow this link https://jolawson.muchloved.com. I know our special community will continue to 

offer their support to the family ς thank you, everyone.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/school-life/newsletters
https://wonderful.org/charities/1014793
https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/school-life/newsletters
https://jolawson.muchloved.com/
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     IEO  ð Zain O, Otis L -P        1G  ð Stella N, Billy C  

 

 2M  ð  Tessa G, Quinn H         2R  ð Xanthi D, Elliott D  

 3OG  ð Lucy W, Mackenzie P         3BA  ð Olivier F, Matilda B -J 

     4B  ð Henry G, Hayley M         4T  ð  Olivia  K, Ellie -Mae H  

 5HB ð Jake S, Isobel M         5F ð Romi H, Rakib K  

 6KR ð Ella S, Nora B  

 

       6N  ð Louie A, Elisabeth W  

 

 

 

 

 

Music Stars of the W eek  

Kameron B, Class 4T   Hayley M, Class 4B 

 

 

tǊƻǎǇŜŎǘƛǾŜ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ hǇŜƴ !ŦǘŜǊƴƻƻƴ 
Many prospective parents came to the Open Afternoon on Tuesday. It was a privilege to see our children in action - either presenting to 
the parents or supporting tours of the school. They were confident, respectful and helpful. Many of the parents were wowed by our 
children and said that they could only ever hope that one day their children would demonstrate all of the same attributes. As I always 
say, our children are our best advert ς and we are very proud of them.  
 

tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ 9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ and Interim School Reports 
Thank you to those ǿƘƻ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ǘƘŜ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ Evening meetings on Thursday - we hope these proved helpful in understanding how your 
child has settled in class this year and the steps that will support continued progress. Please know that an interim report will have come 
home with your child today, if your meeting was this week. 
 

Google Classroom  
Please read the ǎƘƻǊǘ ΨōƭƻƎΩ posted on Google Classroom today. This will summarise the week, offer necessary reminders and will display 
photographs of the learning activities which have taken place this week.  If you could leave a simple message or even a thumbs-up, we 
would love to hear from you so that the teachers know their posts are helpful and valued. 
 

Please get in contact with the School Office if you are having any problems with logging in to Google Classroom. 
 

Lost Property 
There is more lost property in school. Please check the red box in the Lower School hall and the two rows of pegs immediately inside 
the Upper School cloakroom when you return after half term. 
 

Email address for parents 
For all correspondence, and to make initial contact with a member of staff, please can parents use the email address 
enquiries@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk  
 
Thank you again for your continued support  - we wish you a really great half term. 

 
 

With best regards, 
 
 

Gill Kennaugh 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

mailto:enquiries@newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk
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A HEADTEACHER MENTION 

In contrast to very concerning world news, Henry G (Class 4B) and Alfie G (Class 6KR), 
ŀōǎƻƭǳǘŜƭȅ ƳŀŘŜ Ƴȅ Řŀȅ ǿƘŜƴ ǘƘŜȅ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ΨbŜǿōǊƛŘƎŜ IŀǇǇȅ bŜǿǎΩΦ  
In their own time at the weekend, they thoughtfully designed their own newspaper, only 
publishing happy news. It was incredible ς truly! Well done. 
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Rupert, dad of Rosie 
and Heidi. 

 

Jonathan, dad 
 of Milo 

Genna, mum of 
Charlie and George. 

Rupert, dad of Rosie 
and Heidi. 

Sean and Ash, parents 
of Mackenzie. 

Henry H, 6N, was 
helping hand out 
medals with the 
Scouts. 

Bath Half Marathon 

Alex,  dad of Henry 
and Roly. 

 

Sarah, Mum of Georgie 
and Emily. 

Well done and thank you to all of our Bath Half runners! 
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At Newbridge we really value citizenship, it is one of our five key values.  
We are extremely proud of our Year 2 Play Leaders, who are giving up  
their time to help others.  

 
They are showing everyone what amazing Newbridge citizens they are. These 
children will be taking on the responsibility until the end of term 2.  Thanks also 
to all the children in Year 2 who offered to help, it is great to see that so many of 
them want to give back to our community - well done!  
Thank you everyone, we are very proud of you all.  
Ms Rhodes & Mr Mullee 

 
 

Around School This Week 
 

Finley H, Aous A, Tessa G and Noa J 

Our School Library 
Don't forget, the Library is open to 

borrow books every weekday 
until 4pm. 

Very kindly, parent volunteers 
give up their time to promote an 
enjoyment of reading and access 

to the Library. 
 

Please find the Library through 
the Upper School Foyer and Blue 

Room. 
 
 

 

Sophia A, Alaya-M M, Ruairi H and Bill H 


